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                             June 2023 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

We have very exciting news to share with the Accelerated Schools community!  It is with 

tremendous gratitude that the Board of Directors of Accelerated Schools is announcing a new 

endowment fund in honor of our dedicated and exceptional leader, Jane Curran.  

 

In August of 2020, Jane marked her 40th anniversary serving the ASOP community. This 

commemorative anniversary was not celebrated due to the pandemic. However, we didn’t want 

this milestone to pass us by without honoring this venerable achievement.   

 

Jane is a remarkable teacher, administrator, problem solver, employer, and friend to us all. While 

the number of lives changed by her compassion and kindness is unknown, it’s safe to assume she 

has positively impacted thousands of students and families over the past 40 years.   

 

This is your official invitation to participate in the Jane Curran Endowment Fund in honor of her  

40th anniversary. This endowment fund will help to secure the financial stability of ASOP as 

educational costs and student needs continue to rise. 

 

Please consider making a tax deductible contribution to the Jane Curran Endowment Fund. You 

may return the enclosed envelope or visit our websiste (www.acceleratedschoolsop.org) and 

click on the DONATE button.    

 

Thank you for your participation in honoring Jane’s dedicated service to Accelerated Schools. 

 

Best regards, 

ASOP Board of Directors P.S.  I’m not  
 

           

 

 

 

 

“If your actions create a legacy that inspires others to dream more, learn more, do 

more, and become more, then you are an excellent leader.” ~Dolly Parton 

 

“I’m not dead 
or retiring!”  

-Jane   
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